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From PFOX<
Sent Thursday, June 4, 2009 10:21 pm
To mtyree@west-bendlibrary.org
Cc dmuckelbauer •••••••

Subject Ex-gay books in the library

Mr. Tyree
Library Direct6r
West Bend Library

Dear Mr.Tyree,

We would like to donate an ex-gay children's book to the West Bend library. It is entitled "Alfie's Home" and written by Richard Cohen, a former homosexual.
Please send us donation procedures.

Thank you,

Regina Griggs
Executive Director

Parents and Friends of Ex-Gays and Gays
PFOX
804-453-4737~.
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